
Homedale School District #370 
 
TO:   Board of Trustees; Superintendent Rob Sauer 
FROM: Moss Strong, HMS Principal  
DATE: September 2019 
RE: Board of Trustees Report 

 
Enrollment Numbers: 
  

5th Grade- 99 
6th Grade- 98 
7th Grade- 104 

 8th grade- 101 
 
 
The Homedale Way 
The start of the school year has been amazing. We are seeing great levels of respect and 
responsibility among our HMS students. We held an assembly on August 22nd and showed 
the students videos of their hallway and lunchroom behavior and asked them to rate how 
they were doing. The students found it entertaining and had some learning. The following 
Monday we saw an immediate improvement in the areas that we needed to improve on. 
 

Open House 
We saw about 70% of our families during our open house.  
 

MAP Testing 
We began MAP testing on August 26th and the students have been focused and working 
hard.  
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 


